
Thank you for your prayers for 

the ministry and our family. 

September was a busy month, 

and October and November are 

shaping up to be the same. 

It was a blessing to be at Lock-

mar Baptist Church last Sun-

day, seeing friends there again 

and encouraging a body of be-

lievers that is such an encour-

agement to us. They have been 

faithfully giving to the ministry 

for several years. 

On Sunday morning, October 

10, Jim will preach at First Bap-

tist Church Merritt Island, FL. 

Pastor Titus Green has been 

teaching a series on Grace from 

the book of Galatians, and Jim 

will continue the series while 

the pastor and his family are on 

a vacation.  

On October 14-18 Jim will be 

in Kenner, LA. He will be par-

ticipating in the celebration for 

the 50th Anniversary of Wil-

liams Blvd. Baptist Church with 

other former pastors and special 

guest Jim Henry. 

On October 23, Jim will again 

be preaching at the Refreshed 

conference at Central Baptist 

Church in Melbourne, FL. He 

will be one of two keynote 

speakers, and will also lead two 

Breakout sessions that day.  

Sunday, October 24 Jim will 

once again have the pleasure of 

preaching at his former church, 

First Baptist Indialantic. 

October 28-November 2 Jim 

will be at Fairlane Baptist 

Church in Kentucky. He will be 

bringing the Sunday morning 

message there as well as lead-

ing a Pastor’s Conference. 

November 7 will find Jim at 

First Baptist Church, Archer, 

FL. That body of believers is 

celebrating their 90th anniver-

sary. The next two Sundays Jim 

will be back at First Baptist In-

dialantic. Pastor Jim Henry will 

bring the message there on the 

14th, and Jim will be preaching 

on the 21st.  

Every Tuesday in October  and 

Nov. 9, 16, 23 Jim will be 

preaching to the Men in Motion 

lunch fellowship group at noon 

as well as teaching Hebrews to 

his Tuesday evening Bible 

Study group.  These groups are 

consistently encouraging to us! 

If you would like to attend ei-

ther of these groups in the Mel-

bourne, FL area, please get in 

touch with us, and we will be 

happy to give you time and lo-

cation information. Or you can 

listen to the Bible Study online 

at www.justapreacherministries.org 

November 27– December 4 is 

the Bible Cruise  Retreat. De-

cember 5 Jim leaves for a 3 day 

prophecy conference in Dallas. 

Looking Ahead... 

Bible Cruise Retreat 
The end of November brings 

the much-anticipated Bible 

Cruise Retreat! Jim will be 

preaching on the Greatness of 

God in a series of seven ser-

mons onboard the Norwegian 

Sun. As of yesterday, we were 

informed that over 70 cabins 

have booked with our group, 

totaling around 150 people. 

We would like to provide 

everyone registered for the 

Bible Study Conference with 

a Conference notebook and a 

set of DVDs of the week’s 

messages, as well as email 

updates and perks for our 

group such as free parking. 

However, only just over half 

of the cabins have sent us 

their registration. If you know 

of someone who is planning 

to attend the retreat meetings 

aboard ship but has not regis-

tered with us, please encour-

age them do so.  Log on to 

our website for the registra-

tion form. We will be unable 

to accept registrations once 

aboard due to Norwegian’s 

regulations. 

We do want to encourage 

other passengers to just “drop 

in” and hear the Word. To 

that end, please pray that Nor-

wegian will assign us to a 

larger meeting area, and that 

those onboard who do not 

know the Lord will come and 

will be receptive to the mes-

sages. God is gloriously great! 
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Prayer Requests: 

 For God to speak thru 

Jim to the congrega-

tions he visits in FL, 

KY and LA in the com-

ing weeks. 

 For the Justapreacher 

Ministries Bible Cruise 

Retreat to be a time of 

refreshment as well as 

a seized opportunity 

to share the Gospel 

aboard the ship. 

 For our country as we 

face the crucial     

upcoming election.  

Please vote on      

November 2. 

Many thanks 

to those of you who have 
contributed t0 

Justapreacher 

Ministries               

If you would like to help support the 
ministry, please send your  tax-

deductible gift to:      
Justapreacher Ministries    

P.O. Box 372236                
Satellite Beach, FL  32937  

Tune in to 106.3 FM  Melbourne, FL, 
each weekday at noon to listen to Jim’s 

5-minute radio show, “Challenge for 
Today”. 

Or visit our website,                    
justapreacherministries.org                     

and click on “Challenge for Today”. 

http://www.justapreacherministries.org/
http://www.justapreacherministries.org/cruise_2010.html
http://www.justapreacherministries.org

